Wallhamstow Memories

December 2012 Newsletter



WALTHAMSTOW MEMORIES



What's new



from Daniel J Quinn, Co-editor

Dear Daniel.

The end of year 2012 is almost here, and we're getting ready - near or far from old Walthamstow - to celebrate Christmas and the coming of a new year.

If some of you wonder if they've missed out one or more newsletters.... the answer is no: I apologise, but since I was blessed with my (first) granddaugther Vicky, last February, days seem to last just 6 hours, not the usual 24! I'm sure many of you get the picture! And talking about pictures, here's the aforementioned Vicky a few weeks ago:



My most sincere & hearty wishes that you may be close to the ones you love and share in happiness this special period.

----- About our site -----

Improvements to the WM site:

I've introduced a few graphic changes in the *looks* of the site: incoming emails are now 'boxed', and, if they are 'Public Replies', they have a link in the title to the referenced email. This simplifies following threads. Lyould

Our VESTRY HOUSE MUSEUM Appeal

The 2011 WM Appeal in favour of the Vestry House Museum has been rather successful: thanks to you all, we were able to hand over to the VHM the remarkable sum of £750, when we celebrated our 10th Anniversary, in June 2011.

The Appeal continues, and to date - we have received a further £90.64.

We perfectly know that times are quite hard - all over the world - but even a small donation will be highly welcomed!

So please take a minute to see our project:



Click here for our Vestry House Museum 2011 Appeal

And possibly knock the thermometer one little step up!

THANK YOU!

appreciate your comments and suggestions.

Now all incoming emails are directly posted in the appropriate Postbag (currently 2012) and not duplicated on the home page. Not only this brings a little order, but also simplifies my life: I no longer need to do periodical *weeding* to avoid clutter...

New memories:

Quite a number of new articles have been added to our "Personal Stories" section, and I must thank you for send in them in. Don't stop!

Recently, **Sally Passmore** has brought us on an imaginary walk along High Street... so fascinating!

Looking for your roots?

Bill Bayliss (our Honorary Genealogy Consultant) is also offering FREE assistance in tracing your ancestors in Walthamstow: a very generous offer, which is keeping him busy! Read about it in our Home Page.

Walthamstow Memories

On-going Projects

Walthamstow Past & Present:

Dave Hughes is constantly progressing in his interesting project on Disappearing Walthamstow: a notice is posted on the Home Page of our site, offering a FREE COPY of the project so far. This offer expires on December the 31st, so hurry!!

I have not put aside the idea of a "Walthamstow Memories in Print", i.e.: a printed book, containing, in an organized form, the mails, personal stories and pictures that we have received in over 10 years of existance. However, I only had a few comments to this project and would like to have your suggestions and opinions: do let me know what you think of it!

The amount of information now contained in WM is so much, that the idea might be worth trying.

Don't be shy: <u>Send in your opinions & suggestions</u>: John & I always welcome your comments and... critics too!

You may be a regular visitor or perhaps just occasional. In the latter case, we invite you to return soon and browse to see what's new and, possibly drop in your views. Why not visit now?

Kindest regards!



Daniel J. Quinn, Co-Editor

www.walthamstowmemories.net

P.S. - The *Walthamstow Memories* site is entirely run on a volountary basis and greatly depends on the personal stories & pictures you so kindly provide us with, so...

Please continue to **Send them in..!**

Subscription & Privacy Information:

You are curently subscribed to our **free** Walthamstow Memories Newsletter with your email address: daniel@danielquinn.it

If you no longer wish to receive the Walthamstow Memories Newsletter from us, please use the "unsubscribe" link below: Your email address will be deleted from our database. If you have problems, email daniel@walthamstowememories.net.

© Copyright 2012 - Walthamstow Memories